COLLIS P. HUNTINGTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL
BOSTON

March 10, 1923.
I:r. I. le \llCO.‘&,
7 Sheppard St.,
Brignton, Mass.
Dear Mr., Wilcox,

I have received tle small bottle of fluid

which you sent me, and I take it this is the "cancer cure"

to which you referred in your letter of February 3rd.

I shall be glad if you will forward to me at once
s statement of the composition of this fluid and the manner
of its application,

Sincerely yours,

CZD(ig :QthLQAAAHL?JZ

R. B. Greenougi
Director




